P. 0. Box 1440 COURTENAY, B. C.

Maurice Nittler
Denver, Colorado

Dear Sir;

In reply to your welcome letter, regarding pick-up
of reception on our assigned frequency, I am happy to
report that your claim is verified.

Your list of our programming activities on the morning of
March 9, is completely accurate.

I hope that you will be able to pick-up our signal
again., Apparently, we have had a number of verifications
on signal reception from your area.

Good luck in the future on scanning the Air Waves!

Sincerely yours,
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Serving: Powell River, Weslview, and Upper Vancouver Itland



